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This letter is to satisfy the Informed Consent Form/Document requirement. Due to the retrospective 
nature, and because it involved secondary research on already collected data, no consent was required by 
our institution. This is documented in the IRB with the appropriate Exempt Status. This form has been 
provided elsewhere in our manuscript submission. That said, verbal consent was obtained from patients 
prior to inclusion in this case series.  

Please contact me if any questions at cory.higley@gunet.georgetown.edu. 

Sincerely, 
Cory Higley, DO MPH 
MedStar Georgetown University Hospital 
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